THE RESULTS ARE IN...

This week we had the pleasure of receiving the

OH SO PROUPD...

Year 6 have had an amazing few weeks of activity over children’s SATSs results and what a set of results

this past fortnight, starting with the residential. The they were! We are so proud of all of the children:

children coped fantastically with the early mornings they have all worked so hard and showed that

and full days while thriving in their activities! Mean-
while the children back at DJA had their own adven-

tures using clay to create beady sculptures, making

YOoul SAArre

pizzas and having art and sport sessions. All in all, eve-

- -

ryone (whether at PGL or at school) seem to have had
a super few days. On our return to ‘normal’ school

life, some children headed off to a team building day

whilst everyone else started working in teams to cre-
ate delicious and healthy cereal bars for High School

Stuent. o ThurSday 17th JUIy— Year 6
Leavers’ Assembly

+  Children arrive at normal time.

. Parents to arrive at 10am at the
front entrance for a 10:15am
prompt start.

+  Children to wear their DJA leavers *
t-shirt (p.e top) and school trousers
or a skirt with black shoes/ trainers.

Party Time!

Keep Calm
and
Finish the

The Year 6 Summer Vibes afternoon is being held on Thursday 17th
July with a Fish and Chip feast to kick start the celebrations. The chil- S h 1 Y
dren are also invited to being in other ‘Party food’ items to share C OO ear

amongst the year group. This can include crisps, fizzy drinks, choco-

lates and sweets! It will be lovely to send the children off with a real STRONG!

celebration! We can’t wait!




